
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Lyndsey Martinez

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
To increase the already obscenely high delivery rates during a time that people are struggling to recover from the 
economic turmoil is a disgrace to the community that you serve. It may be effective in 2026 but how soon do you 
think a struggling economy takes to recoup the turmoil?
You already charge inflated delivery fees, sometimes higher or close to the consumption total.
Show some respect for the community and stop lining the greedy pockets of the top team.


